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Representative Alan Austerman
120 4" 8¢,
Juneau, Alaska 99802

March 9, 2009

To: Representative Alan Austerman

Subject: HIR 21 - A Resolution requesting the North Pacific Fishery Management Counci] to
cease consideration of an amendment package that would require a Pacific cod endorsement fora
license limitation program (o participate in the Pacific cod fisheries in the Gulf of Alaska,

Dear Representative: Auysterman,

Shaan-Seet Inc, strongly supports House Joint Resolution #21 that »’ou have co-sponsored.

We are deeply concemed that current North Pacific Fishery Manag :ment Council action to

reduce existing federal groundfish licenses for both fixed gear and frawl gear, combined with a
proposed sector split is not good for our coastal communities and not good for Alaska,

We encourage the Alaska Legislature to pass this resolution and thereby make a strong statement
to the North Pacific Fishery Management Counci that this amendment package is not good for

Sincerely,

Z

James H. Carle
President
Shaan-Seet, Inc
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